[bookmark: _GoBack]       Notice of Surface Water Monitoring or    
      Reporting Violation

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) requires public water systems to monitor drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards. During March 2016, Combined Consumers SUD did not conduct the proper testing for:  TOC’s  and SUVA’s
The following are the  (2) two tests that were not taken:

 TOC’s which is the test for organics  Total Organic Carbon is a term used to describe the measurement of organic (carbon based) contaminants in a water system. Organic contamination can come from a variety of sources, since "organics" are compounds such as sugar, sucrose, alcohol, petroleum, PVC cement, plastic based derivatives, etc.

SUVA  is an analysis of water that uses UV absorbance and dissolved organic  carbon (DOC) levels.

We cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during that time, however at no time was your drinking water un- safe for  human consumption. 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly.

If you want more information about the nature and significance of this violation, you may contact Dustin Haywood at 903-356-3321 ext. 206

